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November Family Literacy Fun 
by ​Principal Jennifer Cassarino 

 

This month we are looking forward to having author Alyssa 
Satin Capucilli visit The ELC for a Zoom author event. Ms. 
Capucilli will present over Zoom on November 12th from 
2:45 - 3:30. Ms. Capucilli has written the bestselling Biscuit 
books and will share with us all about being an author. This 
is a fabulous opportunity to share with our students the joy 
of writing stories and to get them excited about reading. 
Literacy learning is an important aspect of early education 
and by offering rich and diverse reading experiences for 
our children, we help nurture the enjoyment that comes 
with reading a good book.  

We will be passing out 2 of Ms. Capucilli’s Biscuit books for 
students to keep at our next Materials Deployment on 

November 5th. Stay tuned for the Zoom link and more information about Ms. 
Capucilli’s Zoom event. The link will be sent out in an email from your child’s 
teacher closer to the date. 

Materials Deployment Day: November 5th  

November 5th from 2:30 - 3:30 is our next deployment day where we will be 
handing out educational materials for families to pick up at the ELC. Much like our 
first “Beep and Greet,” you’ll have a quick opportunity to say hello to teachers and 
staff and receive free books and materials to go along with your child’s educational 
lesson links for the month of November.  



Upcoming Events 
● NOVEMBER MATERIALS DEPLOYMENT -​ Thursday, November 5th, 2:30-3:30 
● AUTHOR ZOOM VISIT - ​Thursday, November 12th, 2:45-3:30 
● NOVEMBER ELC CAFE - ​Friday, November 20th, 10:30-11:30 

We look forward to seeing you at one of these upcoming events! 

MSD Parent Bootcamp Sessions: ​Marysville School District's Family 
Engagement Focus on Student Academic Engagement and 
Social-Emotional Health. 

We are in unprecedented times. It is more important than ever that we cultivate 
positive relationships with our students and families.  In an effort to ease the stress 
and trauma that we are all experiencing, our district is proud to offer a series of 
family engagement opportunities around social-emotional health and student 
academic engagement for the family. The Parent Bootcamp Series features 
conversations about AVID, the impacts of stress and trauma, and how to help your 
student with making good choices around drugs and alcohol. Learn more and 
register for courses ​HERE ​. 

Staying Connected to the ELC 
 

● Follow us on Facebook: ​@MSDEarlyLearningCenter 
● Visit our website: ​http://www.msvl.k12.wa.us/o/early-learning-center 
● Download the Marysville School District App on your smartphone (select 

notifications from the Early Learning Center).  

Each week, our updated educational lessons can be found on our website: 
https://www.msd25.org/o/early-learning-center/page/2020-2021-educational-l
essons 

As always, your partnership, input and feedback are greatly appreciated and always 
welcome. Please feel free to reach out and contact me if you have any questions 
that may arise. Thank you for entrusting us with your child/children's early 
learning educational experience. We look forward to partnering with you.  
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